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Subject written submissions review on PSB

attn.: Clerk to Panel on Information Technology & Broadcasting, Legislative Council 
Secretariat
 
Dear Madam/Sir,
With regard to the invitation for submissions on the review of PSB, I am sending my 
comments as follows:
 
firstly, I wonder whether the structure and funding of the proposed new organisation 
can take into account the example of other non-profit making institutions in HK.  For 
example, the oldest university in HK is non-profit making, partly funded by the HK 
govt., has its board members.
 
secondly, I am a fan of 鏗鏘集, 警訊,發酵的男人.  I really hope that these 
programmes continue to exist under the new structure.
 
Thank you for your attention.
Amy Kok
a HK resident
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